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Green Moves Australia has recently launched a range of services to help 
householders save money on their energy bills and go green at the same time.  
With rising energy costs many people are wondering what they can do to 
minimize their expenses.  There are actions that can be taken and you don’t 
always need to do expensive retrofits to make a difference. 
 
We are all aware of rapidly rising energy costs.  In Victoria, and its similar in 
other States, costs have more than doubled in the past 5 years.  In 2005 in 
Melbourne the home electricity costs were around 9c a kilowatt hour, they are 
now over 18c a kilowatt hour and it is generally accepted that they will continue 
to double again in the next 5 years.  Even the energy companies are not denying 
this. So if you do nothing, your bills will significantly increase. 
 
Do you know what you can do to reduce your expenses?  Green Moves has a 
range of services to help, one of which is the Green Brief. This involves a 
qualified sustainability advisor coming to the home and reviewing it with the 
householder.  The householder then receives a short bullet point report with a 
prioritization list at the back that tells them what they can do and where to start. 
The cost is $135 and it is well worth it.  So for those wanting to do something but 
don’t know what to do or where to start, this is for you. There are other more 
detailed services available on the website including full analysis of the home right 
through to a ‘green conversion’. 
 
Green Moves is currently expanding nationally and is building a network of 
qualified assessors in each State and Territory.   
 
Find out how you can reduce your energy costs by contacting Green Moves now 
on (03) 9024 5515 or go to www.greenmoves.com.au   


